
 

29th March 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Year 10 Work Experience week – Monday 23rd – Friday 28th May 2022 
 

Year 10 students will be undertaking a full week of work experience during the last week of 
the May term. It is a school expectation that all students will secure a placement on work 
experience for that week. Year 10 teaching and tutorial staff will be visiting each student to 
monitor the placement. Non-attendance for part of the week will be viewed as an unauthorised 
absence and the school attendance policy will still apply. 
 
Year 10 students have been supported by the tutorial team and careers lessons since January 
to help them secure a placement. The final deadline for all students organising a placement 
is Friday 1st April 2022. 
 
If your child is yet to secure a placement, please can you support them at home in this final 
week. Each student has received a work experience booklet with details of how to apply for a 
placement and a link to a database with examples of placements in the local area. 
 
I have attached to this letter, the database login details and the form to complete and return 
to school. 
 
If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 

 
 
Mrs. K Knight                        
Careers Leader  
  



 
  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please note that agreement must be made with the employer to take 
you on the placement. Just because they are on the database doesn’t 
mean they will take you on a placement 


